65-years as Lion’s Club member

Burle Newth was given special recognition on Oct. 7 for his years of dedication and
service to the community of Venango and the Venango Lion’s Club. Newth joined the
Venango Lion’s Club in 1948 and was one of the 52 charter members of the group. Over
his 65 years of service to the Lion’s Club, he has helped with nhumerous projects, with
the track at the high school being the biggest undertaking the group has ever done. He
still helps today with events and is an active member. Newth, left, received a special
plaque from Venango Lion’s Club President Mike Dodson and had a special dinner at the
Tin Can Diner in Venango in his honor. (Photo by Tim Linscott)




